Our Lady & St Edward’s Catholic Primary School

“Hand in hand Price Street, Birkenhead, Merseyside CH41 8DU
we learn and t: 0151 652 3366
together we achieve” f: 0151 653 7248

e: schooloffice@ourlady-saintedwards.wirral.sch.uk

13 November 2024

Dear Parents
Re: Year 6 Swimming — Miss Houghton

All children in Miss Houghton’s Year 6 class will be going swimming each afternoon at Leasowe Leisure
Centre week commencing Monday 18 November 2024.

All children will need a towel and suitable swimwear (swimming trunks or a one piece swim suit that
covers the stomach area) as shown below. The pool instructors will prevent children from swimming if
they do not have the correct swimwear.

If you DO NOT want your child to take part please confirm by email to schooloffice@ourlady-
saintedwards.wirral.sch.uk no later than
Friday 15 November.

If you have any concerns regarding swimming, please speak to Miss Houghton.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Murphy
Headteacher
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Mrs S Murphy BA(Hons), PGCE - Headteacher

Mrs F Salisbury B Ed(Hons), M Ed - Deputy Headteacher




